



That's no problem, I have secured a room for the 5<sup>th</sup> and re-sent an updated meeting request.

Kind regards,



The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA

Tel:

through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	
To:  Cc:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Thank you for circulating the meeting request but it has now emerged that and I have to attend another meeting on 3'd October that I was unaware was being arranged when I was emailing you. Would it be possible to move our meeting to 5 <sup>th</sup> October?  I apologise for this inconvenience.  Kind Regards  Planning Manager T:  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gail Laughlan  From:  Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:  Cc:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Yes the 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner  Greater London Authority  City Hall  The Queen's Walk  London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	
Cc:	<b>Sent:</b> 10 August 2018 17:47
Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Thank you for circulating the meeting request but it has now emerged that attend another meeting on 3 <sup>rd</sup> October that I was unaware was being arranged when I was emailing you. Would it be possible to move our meeting to 5 <sup>th</sup> October?  I apologise for this inconvenience.  Kind Regards  Planning Manager T:  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gail Laughlan  From:  Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:  Cc:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Hi  Hi  Hi  Hi  Hi  Hi  Hi  Hi  H	
Thank you for circulating the meeting request but it has now emerged that and I have to attend another meeting on 3 <sup>rd</sup> October that I was unaware was being arranged when I was emailing you. Would it be possible to move our meeting to 5 <sup>th</sup> October?  I apologise for this inconvenience.  Kind Regards  Planning Manager T:  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gail Laughlan  From:  Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:  Cc:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  We have a statement of Common Ground etc.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner  Greater London Authority.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner  Greater London Authority  City Hall  The Queen's Walk  London SE1 2AA	<b>Cc:</b>
Thank you for circulating the meeting request but it has now emerged that and I have to attend another meeting on 3 <sup>rd</sup> October that I was unaware was being arranged when I was emailing you. Would it be possible to move our meeting to 5 <sup>th</sup> October?  I apologise for this inconvenience.  Kind Regards  Planning Manager T:  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gail Laughlan  From:  Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:  Cc:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Yes the 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.
attend another meeting on 3 <sup>rd</sup> October that I was unaware was being arranged when I was emailing you. Would it be possible to move our meeting to 5 <sup>th</sup> October?  I apologise for this inconvenience.  Kind Regards  Planning Manager T:  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gail Laughlan  From:  Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:  > Cc:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Hi  Yes the 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	Hi <b>lling</b> ,
Kind Regards  Planning Manager T:  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gail Laughlan  From:  Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  We sthe 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	attend another meeting on 3 <sup>rd</sup> October that I was unaware was being arranged when I was emailing
Planning Manager T:  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Gail Laughlan  From:  Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:  Cc:  Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  We sthe 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	I apologise for this inconvenience.
Sent: 08 August 2018 17:40  To:	Planning Manager <b>T:</b> We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our <u>website</u> , and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by
To: Cc: Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Yes the 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel: From:	From:
Cc: Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Yes the 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	<b>Sent:</b> 08 August 2018 17:40
Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.  Hi  Yes the 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	To: >
Yes the 3 <sup>rd</sup> is still suitable and our preference would be for you to come to City Hall. I will send through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	Cc: >;
through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.
through the invite shortly.  Kind regards,  Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	Hi Hi
Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	
Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA  Tel:  From:	Kind regards,
From:	Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk
	Tel:
	From: Sent: 07 August 2018 16:37

To: Anna Turner <
>; Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.
Subject. RE. Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.
HI
Thanks for your email.
is currently on leave but her diary looks clear so shall we pencil something in for the 3 <sup>rd</sup> October if you are still free? Would you prefer us to come to City Hall or would you like to come to our office in Bloomsbury?
Regards
Planning Manager  We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our <a href="website">website</a> , and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing <a href="Gail Laughlan">Gail Laughlan</a>
From:
<b>Sent:</b> 01 August 2018 16:31
To: >
Cc:
Subject: RE: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.
Hi Hi

Thank you for your email and introduction.

and I are happy to meet to discuss areas of agreement to inform and clarify issues for drafting matters statements, however it is unlikely that we would draft a statement of common ground unless we were directed to do so by the inspectors.

In terms of timing, it is likely that we will receive the draft matters in September so a meeting early October is most suitable. Both Rob and myself are available on the  $3^{rd}$  and  $5^{th}$  of October.

Kind regards,

Senior Strategic Planner Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA



Subject: Sport England - Statement of Common Ground etc.

Dear

Hope you are well.

As an introduction I am Sport England's Planning Manager who is responsible for sport facility planning for the London Borough's north of the River Thames. My colleague does the same role for the southern Boroughs.

I understand that spoke with last week and discussed setting up a meeting to discuss a statement of common ground relating to the London Plan and other elements of strategic planning, such as the Facilities Planning Model, Active Environments etc. I believe suggested to arrange a the meeting with you towards the end of September.

In terms of dates, would you be available on one of the following:

- 17<sup>th</sup> September
- 28<sup>th</sup> September
- 3<sup>rd</sup> October
- 5<sup>th</sup> October

If not, are you able to suggest alternatives when you would be available.

## Planning Manager



**Kind Regards** 

This girl can					
1st Floor, 21 Bl	oomsbury St	treet, Londo	on, WC1B 3	HF	
	oomsbury St	ıreet, Londo ¬	JII, WOID 3	ПГ	

We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our <u>website</u>, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing <u>Gail Laughlan</u>

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement. Sport England's Privacy Statement may be found here <a href="https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/">https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/</a> If you have any queries about Sport England's handling of personal data you can contact Sport England's Data Protection Officer directly by emailing <a href="mailto:gail.laughlan@sportengland.org">gail.laughlan@sportengland.org</a>

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.mimecast.com">http://www.mimecast.com</a>

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click here to report this email as spam.

#LondonIsOpen

## **GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:**

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see <a href="https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/">https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/</a>

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement. Sport England's Privacy Statement may be found here <a href="https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/">https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/</a> If you have any queries about Sport England's handling of personal data you can contact Sport England's Data Protection Officer directly by emailing <a href="mailto:gail.laughlan@sportengland.org">gail.laughlan@sportengland.org</a>

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.mimecast.com">http://www.mimecast.com</a>

#LondonIsOpen

## **GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:**

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see <a href="https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/">https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/</a>

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement. Sport England's Privacy Statement may be found here <a href="https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/">https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/</a> If you have any queries about Sport England's handling of personal data you can contact Sport England's Data Protection Officer directly by emailing <a href="mailto:@o.">@o.</a>

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.mimecast.com">http://www.mimecast.com</a>

#LondonIsOpen

## **GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:**

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see <a href="https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/">https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/</a>